
S T A T E OF N E W Y O R K 
O F F I C E OF T H E A T T O R N E Y G E N E R A L 

L E T I T I A JAMES 
ATTORNEY GENERAL EXECUTIVE OFFICE 

April 27, 2022 

The Board of Trustees and Members of the Fordham University Community 
441 E Fordham Rd 
Bronx, N Y 10458 

Dear Friends: 

Please accept my most heartfelt congratulations on celebrating the dedication of The Joseph M. 
McShane, S.J. Campus Center. I am sure that I join with everyone gathered tonight in applauding 
this notable achievement. Through his exceptional leadership, Father McShane has truly earned 
the admiration and respect of his Fordham University Family and that of the legal education 
community as a whole. 

It is certainly right and fitting that Father McShane's exceptional contributions over the past two 
decades be recognized. Under his stewardship, the university has undergone unprecedented 
growth and successfully weathered a global pandemic. Without question, Father McShane's 
energy, vision, and commitment will be greatly missed, but his efforts have left Fordham poised 
to succeed for years to come. 

Once again, congratulations on this special dedication and best wishes to Fordham University 
and Father McShane on this momentous occasion. 

Sincerely, 

L E T I T I A JAMES 




